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The	 year	 seems	 to	 be	 flying	 by	 and	 we	 are	 all	 working	 hard	 on	 our	 various	 projects	 (and	
occasionally	having	to	take	things	back!)		Whilst	working	we	chat	about	all	sorts	of	topics	and	this	
month,	we	 talked	about	 the	books	we	have	enjoyed,	or	not,	 the	words	you	can	no	 longer	use	
because	their	meaning	has	changed,	and	gluing	yourself	to	roads	and	speakers'	chairs.		None	of	
us	were	keen	to	attempt	the	latter.	
	
Our	next	meeting	will	be	on	Monday	3rd	October.		Please	get	in	touch	with	me	if	you	would	like	
to	join	us.	
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